
January Report:  Redbook Committee 
 
The Redbook Committee has favorably reviewed the revised Bylaws of the Kent School of Social 
Work.  The revised Bylaws of the Kent School of Social Work will receive their second reading at 
the meeting of the Faculty Senate on January 9, 2019. 
 
The Redbook Committee has also reviewed a proposed change to the Personnel Policy and 
Procedures of the College of Arts and Sciences and has offered recommendations for revision. 
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